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Web Announcement 335 

Online Prior Authorization System (OPAS) Update Effective May 23, 2010:  

The Online Prior Authorization System (OPAS) will be updated on May 23, 2010.  

Although functionality will remain the same, providers will notice changes in some  

of the OPAS screens. For an overview of the changes, click here.  

If you normally access OPAS through a link configured on your computer (e.g.,  

through a “Favorites” menu), you will need to update that link to point to  

https://eHCM.fhsc.com  

 

  

https://medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/notification_20100519.pdf

